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FHSU RCOBE FACULTY OF THE YEAR AWARDS 

06/21/22 

Each year, Fort Hays State's Robbins College of Business and 

Entrepreneurship (RCOBE) recognizes an outstanding faculty 

member from each of its four academic departments. 

Accomplishments and Happenings  

 

OLDS TO CHAIR POLITICAL SCIENCE ASSOCIATION 

COMMITTEE 

06/22/22 

Dr. Christopher Olds, assistant professor of political science, was 

recently appointed the chair of the Western Political Science 

Association's Committee on the Status of Latinas/os in the 

Profession. This group coordinates programs and awards of 

interest to scholars from Latino/a backgrounds or scholars who 

perform research in the area of Latino/a politics. 

 

 

 

GOING GLOBAL: THE CHALLENGES OF STUDYING RURAL 

CRIME WORLDWIDE  

03/01/22 

FHSU's Dr. Ziwei Qi, assistant professor of criminal justice, 

recently published a book chapter dealing with rural crime. The 

chapter appears in the book "Research Methods for Rural 

Criminologists" and focuses on how to conduct research with the 

most reliable and consistent cross-cultural measures. 

 



 

 

 

 

BRIDGING THE CURRICULUM DIVIDE: A PROPOSAL FOR 

EXPRESSIVE WRITING IN WORLD LANGUAGE CONTENT 

COURSES 

03/01/22 

Dr. Elizabeth Langley, interim chair and assistant professor of 

Spanish and French in FHSU's Department of Modern Languages, 

recently published an article in the journal Theory and Practice in 

Language Studies.  
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FHSU AT 120: A LEGACY OF MASSIVE MOMENTS 

06/23/22 

In June 1902, Theodore Roosevelt was president. The Wizard of Oz 

opened as a musical in Chicago. And on June 23 of that year, 57 

students attended the first day of classes in the infirmary building 

on the grounds of the former military outpost, Fort Hays. Few 

could have predicted the extraordinary journey of service, 

innovation, and persistence that would follow for what was then 

known as the Western Branch of the Kansas State Normal School. 

As we celebrate our blessings on this 120th anniversary, I thought 

I would share some massive moments that have shaped our 

journey. 

 

 

 

 

Do you have good news to share? Use our Submit News form. 

To subscribe or unsubscribe to the Tiger Weekly newsletter, click here. 
 
Office of University Communications, Picken Hall   785-628-4208   FHSUNews@fhsu.edu  

 

https://tpls.academypublication.com/index.php/tpls/article/view/2525
https://tpls.academypublication.com/index.php/tpls/article/view/2525
https://tpls.academypublication.com/index.php/tpls/article/view/2525
https://tigermedianet.com/?p=65624
http://www.fhsu.edu/submit-news/
https://scatcat.fhsu.edu/mailman/listinfo/tigerweekly
mailto:FHSUNews@fhsu.edu

